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Dear Students, Parents and Carers,
We are pleased to announce that schools will reopen on Wednesday 2"d September 2020.

The schools have adapted many systems and children will be placed into a Year ‘Bubble’ following
Government Guidelines.

The schools will be zoned for all Year Groups and the children will have set gates and spaces within the
school.

Essentially, we are creating mini schools for the children.
There will be slight adaptations to the start and finish times for all Year Groups.

During the Summer Break, your child and you will be sent further details with a thorough list of the spaces,
classes, catering arrangements and toilets that they will use.

Can | use this opportunity to thank all the parents and carers and children on their participation and work
on Google Classrooms and the work packs.

All children have now had face-to-face interviews.

We all look forward to seeing the children back into our ‘adapted’ schools and miss them very much.

The schools will publish the days that the Uniform Shop will be open on the website.

Children will be required to be in full uniform and have their stationery equipment for school in September.
Schools will finish the online classes at 12.05pm on Friday 17 July 2020.

Finally, | wish you all a safe and peaceful Summer Break.

Best wishes,

Mrs. A. Johnson
Headteacher

CEO, The Loxford School Trust
Chief Executive Officer. Mrs Anita Johnson B.Ed, NPQH
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